

I. Choose the correct answer

1. An architect is someone _____ designs buildings.
a. who b. who c. which
2. This is the last time _____ I speak to you
a. which b. that c. who
3. He talked about the books and the authors _____ interested him.
a. who b. that c. which
4. The woman _____ lives next door is a doctor.
a. who b. whom c. which
5. The boy _____ eyes are brown is my son.
a. who b. whose c. which
6. The book _____ is on the table is interesting.
a. who b. whom c. which
7. The book _____ you bought yesterday is interesting.
a. who b. whom c. which
8. The sign says "No smoking ". You _____ smoke.
A. can B. must C. must not
9. I'm playing table tennis. _____ you like table tennis ?
A. Have B. Do C. Are
10. _____ is Teachers' Day in Malaysia?
A. Who B. What C. Where D. When
11. 'Would you like some bread? _____. I'm full.'
A. Yes, please B. Alright C. No, thanks D. Never mind
12. Hoa and Nga _____ up at half past five.
A. gets B. getting C. get
13. Look! It again.
A. rains B. is raining C. raining D. to rain
14. How often do you play tennis? - I play it.
A. often B. sometimes C. never D. all A, B, C
15. Where Mrs Mai live two years ago?
A. did B. do C. does D. is

II. Give the correct form of verbs in brackets.

1. My dog (walk) when Mr. Ba's attacked him.
2. If you (listen)..... to my advice, you will not be upset now.
3. Whatyou (do) right now?
4. They (start) English since they were 10 years old.
5. This place (build)..... a long time ago

III. Choose the best answer

Yesterday..... (1) a terribly cold day but Jim..... (2) out without warm clothes, so he..... (3) a bad fever. His mother took him to the doctor. The doctor gave him..... (4) aspirins and said " You should..... (5) warm clothes and you shouldn't go out. I think you will get better soon. "

1. A. was B. were C. is D. are
2. A. go B. going C. went D. goes
3. A. has B. have C. had D. having
4. A. an B. a C. any D. some
5. A. wear B. wore C. wearing D. to wear

IV. Read the task and answer the questions

Last Sunday, Lan didn't go to school, but she went to her friend's birthday party. She got up early in the morning, went to the shop, and bought some gifts and flowers. Then, she went to her friend's house. At the party, she ate a lot of cakes and drank soft drink. She danced beautifully, sang many songs, and told a lot of interesting stories. All her friends were there too. They played many games such as hide and seek, skipping rope and cards. They were very happy and enjoyed themselves a lot. Finally, the party came to an end. They said goodbye to each other and went home late in the evening.

1. Did Lan go to school yesterday?

.....

2. Where did she go to?

.....

3. What did she buy for her friend?

.....

4. What did she do at the party?

.....

5. Did they enjoy themselves a lot?

.....

V. Choose the best answer:

1. am/ going to/ there/ I/ stay/ three days/ for./

- A. I am going to stay there for three days.
- B. I am going to there stay for three days.
- C. I am going to stay for three days there.
- D. I am going to stay for there three days.

2. is/ often/ warm/ in/ weather/ Spring/ the./

- A. The weather is often warm in Spring.
- B. The weather often is warm in Spring.
- C. The weather is warm often in Spring.
- D. The weather is in Spring often warm.

3. Hoa/ on/ Was/ Hanoi/ born/ in/ 5th / January/?/

- A. Hoa was born in Hanoi on 5th January.
- B. Hoa was born on 5th January in Hanoi.
- C. Was Hoa born in Hanoi on 5th January ?
- D. Was Hoa born in Hanoi on 5th January.

4. Go/ straight/ traffic on/ after/ lights / the ./

- A. Go straight on lights after the traffic.
 - B. Go straight on after the traffic lights.
 - C. Go straight lights on after the traffic.
 - D. Go straight after on the traffic lights.
5. Why/ Music/ very/ important/ is/ her/ to/?/
- A. Why is her very important to Music?
 - B. Why is Music important very to her?
 - C. Why is Music very important to her?
 - D. Why is very important Music to her?